ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 6th August 2018
Chairman Peter Nurse opened the meeting at 19:45 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance to the first society meeting of the new season.

In a slight change to the usual running order of our monthly meetings, Peter explained that there will in future be a less formal introduction which may not necessarily include committee reports. However, any pertinent information from the RA/ FA will still be passed at the start by either the Secretary, Chairman or Treasurer.
There is no change to fee’s for the 2018/19 season and Treasurer John Blackburn is now taking membership payment. Please bear in mind the benefits of joining the St Helens referee society including fantastic ‘grass routes’ training, insurance and socialising with other local officials. Newly qualified referees are free from charge to join us.

Training Slot :

Open Forum
Topics discussed included recent law changes and World Cup 2018 refereeing decisions.

The committee are in the process of organising a society training night at a local football ground to watch and discuss a live match. More details to follow soon.
The Chairman closed the meeting at 20:50hrs.
Next meeting is at Greenalls Social Club on: Monday 3rd September 2018
